
Shipmates,

The cut-off date for hotel reservations for the upcoming reunion is fast approaching.
September 19,  Friday, is the last day to make your reservations to assure the rate and
room availably. If you have not made your reservations and intend to attend, you should
call the hotel directly at (251) 694-0100, let them know you are with the "VP-16 Reunion
group with a special rate" and make your reservation accordingly.

Should you be unable to make your reservation, please contact me immediately by phone
or email.

Bill


